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6th February 2019/172 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
  
Last Week 
 
The children enjoyed another brilliant day at SHINE, particularly in maths, where they got to be the teacher for the 
lesson and explain how to convert complex fractions into simple fractions. All students participated well and really 
benefited from this style of learning. 
 
During enrichment students looked at shape and form and were able to create their own 2D and 3D images. It is a joy to 
see the children’s faces light up when they learn something new or figure out a problem they have struggled with. This is 
the benefit of SHINE, so please continue to bring your child every week so that you can experience the shine in their 
eyes that new learning brings. 
 

 
 
 
Images from last week 
 
 
 
 
 

Tate Trip 
 
Our trip to the Tate takes place this Saturday 9

th
 Feb. Please arrive at school no later than 10:00am so we can leave 

promptly. Children will need a packed lunch, a warm coat and comfortable walking shoes. We will travel to and from the 
venue by bus. Please collect your child from school at 2:30pm. 
Tomorrow will be the last session of SHINE, we will return on Saturday 9

th
 March.  

 
 
If your child is unable to attend a session please ring the SHINE team on 020 7607 2575. 

 
Kind Regards 
  

 
Eunice Burlingham   
Shine Project Manager 
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